
 

 
 

 

 
 
Hi, all – 
 
 

We 

 
Hi, everyone - 
 
We had a nice gathering at the October 
meeting. Kathy Spellacy from Wool n Goods 
was the guest speaker, and she helped finish 
off the “Chicken Cacciatore” project that some 
of us were doing.  
 
It was great to see the Project Challenge pieces 
that people did over the past year and other 
projects that folks brought in. There are a lot of 
seriously talented hookers in our group! 
 
The next Project Challenge will be Fairy Tales. I 
don’t have much information on this, so if you 
have any questions don’t hesitate to bring them 
up at the November meeting.  
 
Our next meeting is on November 18th. Gail 
Majauckas will be the featured speaker. 
Amongst other things, Gail will be talking about 
these cute Christmas patterns:     
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
Reminder: Refreshment for this meeting are 
provided by last names J-R. 
 

October Show & Tell  
 
Chicken Cacciatore pieces 
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Mayflower Meetings for 2017-
2018: 
 
November 18, 2017 

 Guest Speaker: Gail Majauckas, vendor 

 Refreshments: J-R 
 
December 9, 2017 

 Christmas  

 Refreshments: Everyone 
 
January 20, 2018 

 Guest Speaker: Ania Knapp, Tartan 
Workshop and how to personalize it, 
Vendor 

 Refreshments: Last Names S-Z 
 
February 17, 2018 

 Winter Hook-In 

 Refreshments: Last Names A-C 
 
March 17, 2018 

 Guest Speaker: Donna Hezlep, “The Gift 
in Our Hands,” a quilt maker’s journey 
through rug hooking 

 Refreshments: Last Names D-I 
 
April 21, 2018 

 Mayflower’s Hookers’ Auction 

 Refreshments: Last Names J-R 
 
May 19, 2018 

 Monthly Meeting 

 Refreshments: Last Names S-Z 
 
June 16, 2018 

 Strawberry Festival 

 Location TBD 

 Refreshments: Sign-Up Sheet 

 

 

 

Project Challenge 

The next Project Challenge will be fairy tales. If 

you have questions about this challenge, 

please bring them up at the next meeting. 

Pieces will be displayed at the October 2018 

meeting. 

External Events: 

Ania Creative Designs – please get in touch 
with Ania for additional information on these 
classes and workshops (akknap@gmail.com; 
508-317-1837) 
 

 December 16, 2017 – Personalized Tartan 

 January 6, 2018 – Wool Dyeing Workshop 

 February 6, 2018 – Open Studio with Ania 

 March 10-11, 2018 – Dye and Hook “Iza’s Rug” 

 April 28, 2018 – Personalized Tartan 

 May 12, 2018 – Open Studio with Ania 

 May 24, 2018 – Wool Dyeing Workshop 

 June 2, 2018 – Wide Cut Portrait of Raphael’s Angel 

If there are any other events that you’d like to 
have included in the Mayflower Newsletter, 
please let Sue Sweetser know (contact info 
below). 

 

 
Meeting Location: 

St. Agnes Church at 186 Woburn Street, 
Reading, MA in the upper Parish Hall 
behind the church. 
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Board Members: 

Co-President: Ann Duggan 

     Email: daisdaph2@yahoo.com  

     Phone: 978.658.5672 

Co-President: Lin Fields 

     Email: Lin@efields.com 

     Phone: 978.369.7166 

Vice President:  Jane Sittnick 

     Email: janesittnick@aol.com  

     Phone: 978.465.5527 

Membership: Ildi Tary 

Treasurer: Tina Carrick  

Secretary/Newsletter: Sue Sweetser, 
Email: suesweetser@yahoo.com 

Programs: Judy Carvalho 

Hostess Coordinators: Janice 
Oberlander and Maggie Cowell 

Webmaster – Susan Russo   

     Email: Susan.j.Russo@comcast.net  

Note: All chapter members must also 
belong to ATHA. 

ATHA Website:  

www.ATHARugs.com 

  

Mayflower Website:  

www.Mayflowerchapter.com 
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